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P.C.A.H.A. 2014-2015 MEMORANDUM #3 

 
DATE: March 15, 2015. 

TO:   Referee Assigners 
   Managing Directors 
   League Managers 

FROM: Al Parkyn 
    Manager, Referee Assigning Centre 

SUBJECT:   Referee Assigning Centre Closing for Summer. 

========================================================================== 

The PCAHA Referee Assigning Centre will be closing for the 2014-2015 hockey season on 
Friday, March 13, 2014. 

Over the Spring Break period almost all games played are tournament games, which are 
assigned by the local Association Referee-in-Chiefs.  Playoff and exhibition games already in the 
system will continue to be assigned after March 13th, but teams scheduling exhibition games after 
March 13th should make arrangements through their Association Referee-in-Chiefs. 

I would like to thank the Referee Assigners for all their hard work finding officials for Bantam 
Female, Midget Female, Bantam “A”, Midget “A”, Midget “C”, Juvenile “A”, and Juvenile “C” 
games this season. 

I would also like to thank the Managing Directors and League Managers for their cooperation and 
support throughout the 2014-2015 season. 

Have a good summer. 

 Yours sincerely, 

  
 Al Parkyn 
 Manager, 
 PCAHA Referee Assigning Centre 
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